
 

Communiqué 

Revocation of Banking Licence of Bramer Banking Corporation Ltd 
Hotline Number 

 
 

 
1. Members of the public are hereby informed that, following the revocation of the 

banking licence of Bramer Banking Corporation Ltd (BBCL) effective as from 2 April 

2015, the Bank of Mauritius has put in place a hotline to attend to their queries 
relating to BBCL.   

 
2. Members of the public may call the Bank on 202 3802 for any query. 
 

 
 

3 April 2015 
 

BANK OF MAURITIUS 
Website: https://www.bom.mu 

https://www.bom.mu/

